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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 9, 2017 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Elizabeth Walton, Linda Kraeft, Valerie Tyson, Georgette Edgerton, Mike Edgerton, 

Wayne Casella, Franisha Simpson, Anthony Simpson, Michael Smith, Karlen Lambert, 

Jenny Henderson, Rickey Kendell 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Larry Milano 

Ryan Hatley 

Ernest Peoples 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Wayne Carter, Property Maintenance Supervisor 

Bryan Lambert, Police Chief 

Amanda Bowers, Assistant Town Clerk 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the public hearing to gather comment regarding FY 2017-2018 

Proposed Budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Linda Kraeft asked about what appeared to be a more than $200,000 budget deficit in the 

proposed budget. Almond said that amount, which isn’t set until the final budget is 

adopted, is appropriated from the General Fund and designated in the budget as 

Appropriated Fund Balance, line item 10-370-000. Leaving it at $0.00 allows room for 

final adjustments prior to adoption. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Harwood called for a motion to adjourn the May 9th public hearing. 

Motion: Chambers 

Second: Hatley 

Vote: Passed/Unanimous 

 

Minutes approved June 13, 2017 

 

 ___________________________  ____________________________ 

 Town Clerk     Mayor 

 

 Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 

 

 

(SEAL) 


